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President’s
Message

Congratulations to the newly elected
Corporation. President Gene Hearl,
Vice President Dan Kissane, Secretary
John Davis and Treasurer Dave Dinota
have  hit the ground running with their
NFL Sunday Football Specials in the Tap
Room  and promise more innovative
ideas.  We wish you good luck and suc-
cess.

We would like the thank the outgo-
ing Corporation for their dedication
and commitment.  President Vin
Clancy, Vice President Don Dobbin,
Secretary Dan  Sullivan and Treasurer Al
Norton have served the division for
many years.  Thank  you for the endless
hours of hard work!

The Officers of Division 7 would like
to announce a plan we have  developed
to combat the current economic dilem-
ma in which find ourselves.  It is  our
goal to promote the financial security of
our division while, at the same  time,
maintaining all of our religious, cultural
and social activities.  On this  plan, we
are in unanimous agreement.

First, our newsletter will now be pub-
lished bi-monthly until next  summer.
During that time, we will be working
diligently to provide the  capability of
having our newsletter delivered by
alternative means.  With your  help, the
newsletter will be sent by electronic
mail, posted on the division  website
and printed in limited quantities for dis-
play in our hall.  This method will also
allow us to effectively update news and
inform members of events at a more
frequent rate while, at the same time,
providing us with a substantial savings.
Advertisers will be pleased to know that
our newsletter will be sent, not only to
members of our division, but to all divi-
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sions in Suffolk County.  We would like
to thank Tom McHugh and Al Norton
for their expertise in helping us move
forward with this plan.

Next, it has become necessary to
raise the annual membership dues in
order to bring them into alignment
with the new and anticipated assess-
ments from the National, State and
County Boards.  Beginning January
2011, dues will be $60 if paid by St.
Patrick's Day.  Any member paying dues
after March 17th will be reassessed at a
rate of $100.  It is hoped that this poli-
cy will encourage delinquent members
to be more diligent in paying their dues
promptly.

As discussed at our October meet-
ing, Division 7 has, in the past, paid
assessments to the National, State and
County Boards for members who were
as much as two years delinquent in
their dues.  The reimbursement of back
dues may become a deciding factor as
to whether a member wants to contin-
ue to be a Hibernian.  When they
decide to drop out, we lose financially.
Therefore, effective January 1, 2011,
any member who is delinquent in pay-
ing their 2010 dues will be considered
lapsed and dropped from the member-
ship.  A member who has lapsed may
be reinstated once he pays his back
dues and any fees imposed by the
National Board.  This means that
Division 7 is no longer paying assess-
ments to superior jurisdictions for
members who are in arrears.  Again,
this will create a significant savings our
division.

In addition,  the Officers of Division 7
feel that we can reduce budgetary
items without effecting the quality of
our religious, cultural and social events.
One of our first decisions after being
installed as division officers was to
ask each chairman of a funded activity

to reduce the expenses of his event by
a minimum of 10%.  Examples of this
effort would be the John P. Reilly - East
Islip St. Patrick's Parade, the Family
Picnic and the Division 7 Scholarship.
We would like to thank Chairmen Dr.
Dave Ring, Tom Snyder and Tom
McEnroe for their cooperation in
accomplishing this goal and maintain-
ing the same quality that we expect.
We will continue to oversee all budgets
with the intention of cutting cost.

Furthermore, we are looking into
alternative sources of funding for
Division 7.  The recently successful
Garage Sale is an example of an  inno-
vative idea that has increased our rev-
enues.  We would like to thank Larry
Wolff for his initiative.  

Another source of funding was a pri-
vate donation that was made to allay the
cost of the Mass for Deceased
Members.  We would like to thank John
Owen, Ed Smith and Leslie Lanigan for
their efforts in making this possible.
Perhaps private donations might be the
way for our division to continue the
charitable works for which we have
been honorably recognized by the
National and State Boards.

continued on page 7

Children’s Christmas Party 
The Christmas party for the children 

and grandchildren of Division 7 members 
will be held on

Saturday, December 11th, 
from 1:00 PM  to 4:00 PM 

at our hall.
Please bring a wrapped present 

with the child's name on it for Santa to deliver.
Presents should not exceed $20 in cost.

Community Children’s 
Christmas Party

The Christmas party for community children 
will be held on 

Sunday, December 12th, at 1:00 PM 
at our hall.  

Please see John Davis at our next division meeting 
if you would like to volunteer.

Members’ 
Christmas Party

The Christmas party for members

of Division 7 will be held on

Saturday, December 11th
from 6:00 PM to 11:00 PM

at our hall.  

Musical entertainment

will be provided by 

Gerry Finlay and

the

Cara Band.  

Join us in

spreading the

holiday spirit!

Thanksgiving
and

Christmas
Blessings 

to All!



L.A.O.H.
In honor of Rosary month, Seminarian

Brandon O’Brien from St. Mary’s led the
LAOH and guests in praying the rosary
prior to our October meeting.  I want to
thank Brandon and our guests for joining
us in celebrating the Rosary and the
Blessed Mother.

The AOH/LAOH held a very successful
yard sale on October 9.  It was a beautiful
day so we had a steady crowd shopping
our treasures.  I want to thank all the
members that helped that day.  Larry
Wolff was the main coordinator and he
did a superb job!  Thank you Larry.

Another big thank you goes out to
LAOH member Carolyn McCullough for
introducing the Macy’s Shop for a Cause
coupon day.  We sold tickets for $5.00
(which goes to our organization) and the
ticket holder got 20% off purchases at
Macy’s on Oct. 16.  We raised several
hundred dollars with this event.  Thank
you Carolyn and Macy’s!

Sunday, October 17 is the Deceased
Members’ Mass.  LAOH will be remem-
bering the passing of Christine Brennan
and Kathleen Mazotas along with several
members of the AOH.  The mass will be
held at St. Mary’s at 9 am.

Please join us at the hall October 30 for
an informal Halloween celebration.  Wear
your costume if you choose, bring an
appetizer, and have some fun!  You might
be the winner of the costume party.  Look
for some raffle offerings as well.

The 300 Club Raffle is still underway.
Raffles are $20.00 each with only 300
being sold.

The drawing for the cash prizes will be
at the hall on Friday, Dec. 17, 2010 at 8
pm.  So buy and raffle and join us at the
hall on Dec. 17 for the drawing and some
fun.  MaryAnn Baron does a great job
coordinating this fund raiser.  Thank you
MaryAnn!

The next degree offering will be at
Kings Park, November 9, at 7:30 pm. The
cost of the degree is $5.00 which is for
the pin.  If you are interesting in attend-
ing please contact Liz Colgan at ecol-
gan@optonline.net.  She will also have
information on future degree offerings.
New members are encouraged to attend.

Our next meeting will be November
10, 2010.  We will be praying the rosary
at 7:30 pm.  Mary Collins will be serving
as spiritual advisor for the month of
November.  Madonna Nolty will serve the

Please Pray For...
In the event of

sickness or a death
in the family,
please call the Hall
at 581-9317 and
leave a message
for the Chairman

of the Com mittee on the Sick, John
Fitzpatrick ar 581-5705 or Bob
Knockenhauer at 277-2872. 

For L.A.O.H, contact Missions and
Charities Chairlady, Margaret Davis,
224-1849.

month of December.  Patricia Kinlan is
unable to attend our meetings due to
professional obligations so she has
passed this opportunity to others.  I
would like to thank Patricia for her inspi-
rational talks at our meetings.  We will
miss you.  You touched more people
than you know.  Thank you.

Before and after our November 10th
meeting member Tami Houghton will
be selling Silpada jewelry in the lobby of
the hall.  She will donate 20% of the
profits to us.  Please check her website at
mysilpada.com/tamre/houghton.
Thanks goes to Tami for providing us
with this fund raiser.

November 11, 2010 at 7 pm we will
be cooking for the soup kitchen.  New
members are welcome to join this event.
It is fun and relaxing.

Missions and Charities chair Kerry
Gimbel is accepting non-perishable
donations for the Thanksgiving baskets.
There will be a sign up sheet at the
November meeting.  Please drop off
non-perishables at the hall.  Cash dona-
tions are also accepted.  The cash will be
used to purchase perishables.  We will
assemble the baskets November 22 at
the hall.  Please let Kerry know if you
have a family that needs a basket.  

It is time to nominate the Ladies’ Aide
to the Grand Marshal.  If you have a
nomination please send a letter of rec-
ommendation to me by November 6,
2010, to PO Box 774, East Islip, NY
11732 or email them to
charlene65@msn.com.  All nomination
letters must be signed in order to be
considered.  The letters will be read at
the November meeting, followed by a
vote.

It has been 8 years since we have had
an increase in dues.  At our November
meeting we will be voting on increasing
the annual dues to $35.00.  Delinquent
or late dues will be increased to $50.00.
Please join us at the meeting to cast your
vote.  

Our December meeting will be held
on Wednesday, Dec. 8, 2010 at 7:30 pm
for the rosary.  Following the rosary we
will have our Christmas celebration.
Bring a $10.00 gift card to exchange if
you choose.  We will also have some raf-
fle baskets.  Finger foods are always wel-
comed at this party.  

December 9, 2010 at 7:30-9:30 pm
at Willy Nilly’s in Bay Shore we are hav-

$2 Bottle Beer (Domestic)
$2 Tap Beer

$3 Imported Beer
Food served between 1st and 2nd game
50/50 raffle at halftime of 2nd game

Juniors
During the last Jrs. meeting, the older

Jrs. met with Kathleen Callegari, Dave
and Vicky Ring as the new LAOH Irish
History Essay Contest kicks off.  Thank
you to all of them for donating their time
and expertise!

The younger Jrs. learned a little about
the origins of the Jack o’ Lantern and cre-
ated their own Halloween decorations.   

Last Saturday, 9 Jrs., along with Claire
Melecca, Patty McNeill and John Hanley,
donated over 200 wash up kits that the
Jrs had put together the previous meet-
ing, made hundreds of peanut butter
and jelly sandwiches and served lunch at
St. Anne’s Soup Kitchen.  They did a
wonderful job and gave up an opportu-
nity to sleep-in on a Saturday morning
after a busy week of school and sports.
Many of the adult volunteers comment-
ed on how hard-working, friendly and
polite our Jrs. are.  They truly look for-
ward to having them return.  Parents,
you have much to be proud of and
please know your support is greatly
appreciated.

Our next meeting will be held at
6:30 PM on 11/8.

In our motto
Liz Colgan

NFL Sunday 
Football Specials

ing a fund raiser.  Please come and pur-
chase a Christmas gift for a friend or
yourself.  Our organization receives a
percentage of the sales profits that
evening.  So join us for a glass of wine
and snacks while you shop.

The soup kitchen will be open for
cooking on December 9 beginning at 7
pm.  Join us for cooking and then run to
Willy Nilly’s for some shopping.  Busy,
busy night!

Please check the newsletter for other
event details, like the Christmas party,
etc.

If you find this newsletter long you
are right!  We have now gone to a bi-
monthly newsletter.  So you now have
Nov/Dec information.  Please inform
Margaret Davis if you are willing to
receive the newsletter via e-mail. 

In Our Motto,
Charlene Gibbs
President 

Right to Life
From a historical standpoint, the past

100 years are considered the Century of
Genocide.  In no time in history has the
disrespect for life been so blantant and
widespread.  The following is a partial
list:

Historical Event Deaths
Uganda (Idi Amin) 300,000
Taliban 400,000
Saddam Hussein 600,000
Rwanda 800,000
Biafra 1,000,000
Ethiopia 1,500,000
North Korea 
(Kim Il Sung) 1,600,000
Turkey (1915-1920) 2,500,000
Japan (Tojo) 5,000,000
Hitler 12,000,000

(camps and civiliams)
Stalin 30,000,000+
Mao 40,000,000+
U.S. Supreme Court 52,000,000
(Roe v. Wade) and counting
Please pray for Innocent Life.
-Excerpted from Irish History Report given

by Dr. David Ring, October 2010. 

The Irish Book
Collection

Please continue to donate books deal-
ing with the Irish Culture.  They may
be left at the Tap Room for collection.
Leave your name on a sheet of paper
with the book if you would like to have
a “Donated By” label attached on the
inside cover.  

Books will be placed in the Local
History Room on the Irish Cultural
Collection shelf at the East Islip Library.  

Grand Marshal
Congratulations to our latest Grand

Marshal, Kevin Boyle.  His Highness will
be honored at the Grand Marshal’s Ball
on February 26, 2011, at the Irish
Coffee Pub.  

Save the date and spend the
evening with Kevin, his family and his
many good friends.

Special Thanks
We would like to thank Chaplan Fr.

Hugh Cannon for celebrating Division 
7’s Mass for Deceased Members at St.
Mary’s Church in October.  His pres-
ence as a Hibernian adds a blessing to
the event.

Finally, the officers of the division, in
conjuction with the officers  of the cor-
poration, will promote reasonable ven-
tures that will increase hall  rentals and
promote use of the pub.  The Roisin
Dubh Irish Pipe Band ran a  successful
"Win a Party at the Hall" raffle that will
now provide income from a  rental.
Rentals are basic to our financial health.
We would like to thank Mac  McFadden,
Shawn O'Neill, Pat Burke and Bill LePage
for their work with the  raffle.  We also
want to thank Tom Davis for his efforts
in providing musical  entertainment in
the pub.

The Officers of Division 7 will enter-
tain all ideas that will  promote the goals
of the Ancient Order of Hibernians and
develop a strong,  financially
sound, organization.  We welcome your
thoughts and participation in providing
solutions.  Thank you.

The officers of Division 7 would like to
wish all Hibernians and their families a
Happy Thanksgiving and a Merry and
Blessed Chaistmas

God Bless the Troops and the
Unborn,

Vic Vogel

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1

E-mail Address

Name _________________________

E-mail _________________________

Please complete this form and place it
in the green mailbox at Div. 7 Hall or
mail it to AOH, 65 Champlin Avenue,
East Islip, NY 11730, Att: Fin. Sec.

Veteran’s Day
We salute all verterans and thank
them for their service to America.

The Irish
The Sign of the Cross

In ainm an Athar agus an Mhic agus
an Spioraid Naoimh.  Amen

In ainm an Athar
IN AHNim UN AHher

agus an Mhic
UHGus UN VIK

agus an Spioraid Naoimh. 
UHGus UN SPEARid NAYiv.

Amen 
AHmen.

Shamrock Degree
A Shamrock Degree will be per-

formed at our next regularly scheduled
meeting on Wednesday, November
3rd, at 8:00 PM.  Please join us in
welcoming the new members to
Division 7.
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Residential & Commercial
Richard Friend • Chris Friend

Friends Irrigation, Inc.
Professional Irrigation Specialists

Installation & Service
Automatic Lawn Sprinklers

697 Acorn Street, Deer Park, NY 11729
631-586-4738 • 516-921-4738 

Fax 631-586-4838

James F. Sutton Agency Ltd.
BUSINESS & PERSONAL INSURANCE

143 E. Main Street - Box 76
E. Islip, NY 11730

631-581-7978 • fax: 631-581-7507
email: jsutton@suttonins.com

John V. Potter, Inc.
Real Estate • Appraisals

Tom Potter, Licensed Broker

44 East Main St. • E Islip, NY 11730
631-581-2800

FIRE
ISLAND
KISMET HOME RENTAL

AVAILABLE MAY 15-OCT 15
WEEKENDS

WEEKLY 
MONTHLY RENTAL

CHARLIE & MARY PAT
631-581-8576 • 631-581-0660

FREE ESTIMATES & 1 MONTH FREE STORAGE

Restaurant • Lounge • Catering

Elegant Full Service Catering
Continental Menu

with an Irish Flair

115 E Main Street  • E. Islip, NY 11730
631-581-5678

www.ShandonCourt.com

GUARANTEED WORKMANSHIP
FLAT ROOFS • TEAR OFFS • SHINGLES • SIDING

DAVE 631-224-1118 • CELL 631-834-1901

THOMAS P. WALSH, JR                                                                                                                                                 STACEY WALSH-BIRSNER

Thomas P. Walsh Funeral Home, Inc.
SERVING OUR NEIGHBORS FOR THREE GENERATIONS SINCE 1907

60 CARLETON AVENUE • CENTRAL ISLIP, NY • 631-234-6314

A Floral Celebration Inc.

Caroline’s 
Flower Shoppe

341 Main Street
Islip, NY 11751

1-800-339-2244
631-581-3464

Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians

Our Lady of Knock
Division 7

P.O. Box 774
East Islip, NY 11730

What’s Happening…

11/1     All Saints’ Day
11/1     Samhain: The Celtic New Year
11/2     All Souls’ Day    
11/3     Men’s Division 7 Meeting & Shamrock

Degree  8:00 PM
11/8     Jr. Girls and Jr. Boys Meeting    6:30 PM
11/10   Ladies Division Seven Meeting 7:30 PM
11/11   Armistice Day, Veterans Day

11/17   Men’s County Board Meeting  8:00 PM
11/25   Thanksgiving Day

Merry Christmas
12/1     Men’s Division Seven Meeting   8:00 PM
12/6     Jr. Girls and Jr. Boys Meeting      6:30 PM
12/8     Ladies Division Seven Meeting  7:30 PM

Feast of the Immaculate Conception
12/9     Roisin Dubh Irish Pipe Band Christmas Party
12/11   Division 7 Children’s Christmas Party   1:00 PM

Division 7 Members’ Christmas Party   6:00 PM
12/12   Community Children’s Christmas Party

1:00 PM
12/15   Men’s County Board Meeting  

8:00 PM 
12/25   Christmas Day
12/26   St. Stephen’s Day
12/31   New Year’s Eve 

CHECK WEBSITE FOR UPDATES
Roisin Dubh Pipe Band meets every Thursday at 8:00PM

NFL Football Specials every Sunday

Happy Thanksgiving
Tap Room

Entertainment

10/30 
Halloween Party

11/6  
Howie Seal

1/20   
Karaoke

Entertainment will be booked for
most Saturday nights through out the
year.

Information will be posted at
Division 7 Hall.

Division 7 Veterans
Division 7 veterans are invited to the next Juniors meeting, Monday, November

8th at6A:30 PM, at our hall, for recognition of Veterans’ Day. Refreshments will be
served

Ancient Order of Hiberniansin America
Our Lady of Knock Div. 7

65 Champlin Avenue
East Islip, NY 11730

website: www.aohdiv7.org • 631-581-9317

Editor - POSITION OPEN
Advertising -Tom McHugh. 277-8034

A.O.H.
Chaplain - Fr. Hugh J. Cannon

President  - Vic Vogel
Vice Pres. - Mac McFadden

LAOH
Spiritual Advisor - Pat Kinlan
President - Charlene Gibbs

Vice Pres. - Liz Colgan

Announcements
Liz and Ed Colgan announce the

marriage of their son Sean to Andrea
Pinho on Aug. 27.  Sean works for the
Town of Islip Planning Boarding and
Andrea is a Physician Assistant working
on the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit at
Columbia Presbyterian Hospital.  They
now reside in North Bellmore.  

Congratulations to the new grand-
parents:  Herman and Millie Boyle!
Daughter, Maureen, and her husband,
Rick, are the proud parents of Joshua
Thomas born Oct. 12, 2010.  Joshua
weighing 7lbs. 9 ozs. and is 20” tall.  I’m
sure Herman will give him a practice
chanter this Christmas.

Hall Rentals
Division 7 Hall is available to rent for
your next celebration.  We are 
now catering for you convenience.  Call
581-9317.



Little Shop of Shamrocks
Irish Imports and Giftware

173 Islip Ave. • Islip, New York 11751

631-224-4311   631-224-7157 (fax)

Thomas G. Donnelly, D.D.S.

Liberty Arms ProfessionAL/bLdg.

970 sunrise HigHwAy

nortH bAbyLon, ny 11704

631-669-8855 

Hours By Appointment

ROISIN DUBH IRISH PIPE BAND
FOR YOUR ENTERTAINMENT AND PLEASURE

Pipers and Drummers available
One piper to full band

BILL LEPAGE               VIC VOGEL
631-650-5271        631-513-9721

NEW TECHNOLOGY AUTOMOTIVE

Quality & Professional Car Repairs
With

Customer Service 
the way It was meant to be…

2269 SUNRISE HWY., ISLIP, NY 11751

224-3756
FAX 224-4609

BRIAN, MAZDA SENIOR TECHNICIAN
RUDY, ASE MASTER TECHNICIAN

CASSIDY, ROMANO & LOVE P.C.
ATTORNEYS-AT-LAW

BRIAN P. CASSIDY ESQ.

70 WEST MAIN STREET • EAST ISLIP. NY 11730

631-277-8080 • FAX 631-277-4908

Other Locations

WESTBURY, NY • QUEENS VILLAGE, NY

ISLIP COLD BEER 
BEVERAGE INC.

Wholesale & Retail Beverages
Popular Brands • Beer & Soda • Keg Beer

Ice: Blocks & Cubes  • Propane • Lotto

175 Grant Ave & Moffit Blvd, Islip
581-0280 • 581-1522                       Bob

IT’S BETTER ON A BAGEL

224 E. MAIN STREET
E. ISLIP, NY 11730

Irish Coffee Pub
Restaurant•Catering•Entertainment

We’d Love to Cater Your Next Affair!
131 Carleton Avenue, East Islip, NY

631-277-0007

JODI ANN DONATO, ESQ., LLC

136 E. MAIN STREET, E. ISLIP, NY 11730

631-654-9008 • FAX 631-654-0337
WWW.JODIANNDONATO.COM

Stuff-a-bagel

631-277-1835

NETTER REAL ESTATE

MARTIN P. HEPWORTH
Licensed Associate Broker

631-661-5100 x115
631 695-8779 Pager
631-587-4663 Fax
hep404@aol.com

404 Montauk Highway
West Islip, NY 11795

CONTINENTAL HOME LOANS INC.
The Mortgage Bankers

Michael McHugh
President & CEO

175 Pinelawn Road, Suite 400 • Melville, NY 11747
1-800-540-8838 Ext. 4115
mmchugh@cccmtg.com

Licensed Mortgage Banker

W A L S H
MECHANICAL CONTRACTORS

Installation & Service of HVAC Equipment
Industrial • Commercial

Dennis Walsh, President
85-04 Air Park Drive • Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

631-580-0805 • (f) 631-580-5958
dwalsh@walshmech.com

Fredrick J. Chapey & Sons 
Funeral Home, Inc.

LOCAL LAWN MAINTENANCE, INC.
Commercial & Residential

Cutting, Edging, Pruning, Trimming
Landscape & Design

Spring and Fall Clean-Ups

Bobcat Service

FREE ESTIMATES 631-878-1096
Lic. & Ins. MIKE O’KEEFE

Pat’s Carpet
Outlet, Inc.

100 Saxon Avenue
Bay Shore, NY 11706

Ph. 631-665-4670
Fax 631-665-4824

Albrecht Bruno & O’Shea
FUNERAL HOMES INC

(631) 661-5644

1225 Montauk Highway
West Islip, NY 11795

Director, Douglas J. Chapey

(631) 581-5600

200 East Main Street
East Islip, NY 11730

Director, Kenneth M. Chapey

62 Carleton Avenue • E. Islip, NY 
631-581-2828

2515 No. Jerusalem Rd. • E. Meadow
516-826-1010

603 Wantagh Ave. • Wantagh
516-731-5550

Jones & Little
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS, P.C.

86 Main St., E. Islip
631-277-8500 • Fax 631-277-8502

186 W, Montauk Hwy., Hampton Bays, NY
631-728-4020  • Fax 631-726-4649

Maureen T. Meier

MTM Photography
Memories That Matter

Media • Special Events • Social Calendars

97 Jefferson Street • E. Islip, NY 11730

631-581-0971

ANCIENT ORDER LAND CORP. - DIVISION 7
Vince Clancy - Pres.

Don Dobbin - Vice Pres.
Al Norton - Treas.

Dan Sullivan - Secy
HALL AVAILABLE FOR RENTAL

631-581-9317

• BUDGET PLANS 

• INSTALLATIONS 

• FUEL OIL

133 Cortland St
Lindenhurst, NY 11757

Suffolk 631-661-0480
Nassau 516-783-0603

Automatic Delivery • 24 Hr. Service

esp CONSTRUCTION

Quality Craftsmanship
All Work Guaranteed

Owner Operated • Lic. & Ins.

631-737-3415

The Toddler House
184 Orinoco Drive

Brightwaters,NY 11718

Joe & Audrey Columbo (631)- 666-6223

1625 Montauk Highway
Oakdale, New York 11769

631-589-9499

www.oakdaleselfstorage.com

State-of-the-Art Self Storage

Overton Funeral Home Inc.
172 Main Street • Islip, NY 11751

631-581-5085
www.overtonfuneralhome.com

Family owned and quality service since 1923

Karps Wines & Liquors
Imported & Domestic
214 East Main Street
East Islip, NY 11730

581-8100
THE JOHNSON FAMILY
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Maureen Murino  
 

516-480-0524 cell 

Paul Musso  
 

516-606-4728 cell 

ReenieAndPaulie@Gmail.com 
Direct 631-865-7745 

463 Montauk Highway  
West Islip, New York  11795 

Licensed Sales Associate Licensed Broker Associate 

    
                                       We Cover the Rest!  

www.ReenieMurino.com 
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